
 

 
1 transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Road work on Penrhyn Road, Banksmeadow  

Transport for NSW | October 2020  

From Thursday 15 October, Transport for NSW will be repairing sections of concrete 

and asphalt on Penrhyn Road, Banksmeadow.  

The work will take place for up to five night shifts over a nine week period between October and 

December, and involves repairs to the surface of Penrhyn Road, Banksmeadow in the north bound lane 

turning left into Foreshore Road.  

Our maintenance work aims to:  

• provide a smoother road surface with consistent driving conditions 

• prevent or minimise damage to roads from weather and wear and tear 

• increase safety 

• reduce maintenance costs. 
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Engaging with the community 

To ensure we protect public health and safety during the Coronavirus outbreak, we need to change the way 

we consult with the community.  

Please be assured we will continue to respond to any questions or concerns you may have about our work.  

How will the work affect you? 

Our work needs to be carried out at night to minimise traffic disruption and reduce safety risks to the 

workers and motorists. 

It may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including completing the 

noisier tasks such as jack hammering and saw cutting by midnight. 

To minimise disruption to residents, businesses and road users, we will not work more than two nights in 

any week.  

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, 
you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

The NSW Government is carrying out this essential work as part of ongoing 

maintenance of the State road network. 

 

 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for five night shifts  
between Thursday 15 October and  
Friday 18 December, weather permitting.  

Our work hours will be between 8pm and 5am 
from Sunday to Friday. 

We will work up to two nights per week. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, please contact our 
delivery partner, VBA on 1800 677 700 or 
nswenquiries@vbajv.com.au. 

For more information on our projects, visit 
transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 

 


